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From Gabriel Gonmez [gabriel.gonmez@nfdist.coni
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 3: 16 PM

To: nprm@tb. gov

Cc: Diana Garza

Subj ect: 5% St andard

To Whom it nmay concern, L& Distributors LTD, is
wanting to express our approval of the "0.5%
standard. W support the "0.5% standard
because it draws a clear distinction between
beer & |liquor products and because it wll
preserve the flavored malt beverage category.
The biggest problemw th the "51/49" standard is
that it would nake the federal regul ations
contrary to many state | aws. The sanme products
could be a beer in sone states and |iquor
products in other states. Passing this standard
woul d be extrenely disruptive to the

mar ket pl ace.
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L&F Di stri butors
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